Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: dabarnscher@surrey.ca

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2011 12:21 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Deputy Chief Dan Barnscher

Organization
Surrey Fire Service

Email
dabarnscherfdsurrey.ca

Address

8767-132 St

Surrey, B.C. V3A 2V7
CANADA

Comments

The high cost of SCBA cylinders has always been an issue come budget time in the Fire
Service. As an administrator, my job is to ensure the city gets value for every dollar
spent, but also that our Fire Fighters are adequately protected and provided with the
necessary means to protect the citizens. When it comes to PPE and SCBA, there is no
compromising, and for this reason, our hands are tied when it comes to justification for the
ever increasing SCBA cylinder prices.

A separate cylinder approval as well as elimination of the cylinder from the ensemble
approval would go along way in creating a fair and competetive playing field which will go
far to assist the burdeoning budgets of Fire Services Nation wide.

Regards
Dan Barnscher

Deputy Chief
Surrey Fire Service




